
Starting October 20th we will resume in person, after school 
hangouts on Wednesday afternoons. This includes bus pickup 
from participating schools (check with me if you are unsure which 
schools the route runs to) and a light church wide meal at 5:15 pm. 
Students will be dismissed after dinner at 6:00 pm and must be 
picked up/have parental permission to leave by 6:15 pm. We will 
have an online Zoom hangout from 7:00 pm - 8:30 pm.

	 1. �To ride the bus or attend any student ministry meeting/
event on or off campus, every current student in the 
ministry must turn in an updated, notarized permission 
form before October 13th before being able to attend an 
event or ride the bus! I can notarize the permission form if 
you need a notary, and we can schedule a time that works 
for you for me to notarize it!

	 2. ��I need to know which students plan on riding the bus 
from school to the after school program by October 13th 
to make sure they are on the bus list before Wednesday 
the 20th. This list is necessary for the bus driver and bus 
rider volunteers to know who is expected to ride, and so 
they can watch out and wait for student(s) to be counted 
when transporting them to the church.

With so many cases of COVID still happening in our community, 
we will be taking precautions to care for and look after one 
another as best we can by practicing the recommended guidelines 
like wearing a mask and social distancing among those living in  
different households as a way to care for and show Christ’s love to 
one another!

	 1. �Please do not attend in-person events if you are feeling 
sick or experiencing a fever, runny nose, cough, sore throat,  
or showing any other signs of sickness. We will notify 
parents/guardians to have sick students picked up/sent 
home. Temperatures will be taken as deemed necessary. 

	   *�Please do not attend if you have been sent home sick from 
school or did not attend school due to sickness.

	 2. �Please do not attend in-person events if you have been in 
close proximity to someone who has tested positive for 
COVID in the last 10 days

	 3. �We strongly encourage students and leaders to bring and 
wear a mask regardless of vaccine status so that we can 
all protect others and their families as much as possible 
out of self-sacrificial, Christ like love.

	 4. Masks and hand sanitizer stations will be available.
	 5. �Church-wide air filtration systems and a small air  

purifying unit in the student ministry room. 
	 6. ��Individually wrapped snacks and drinks will be safely 

placed in tamper proof bags and opened/eaten outside 
when possible.

	 7. �Digital (and some active) games where students and 
leaders touch as few of the same objects as possible.

	 8. �Respect others’ space and follow social distancing rules 
(6ft distance from others and no physical contact).

	 9. �Be extra kind, encouraging, and understanding  during 
this time since so many people have been affected in both 
big and small ways relationally and emotionally during this 
season of life.

Thank you as always for being so understanding and supportive as 
we move through this season of life! Please contact me at (334) 
366-8400 or jamie@firstwetumpka.com with any questions you 
may have about this change in our scheduling!

Current SAFETY Precautions

Wednesday Updates
Weekly
Schedule

• �Fortnite and/or Rocket 
League 7 pm - 8 pm every 
1st,  3rd, and 5th Tuesday

• �����Sunday School  
9:00 am in room F202 
(upstairs in the Family Life 
Center) followed by FUMC 
Wetumpka Worship

• �Wednesday After School 
3:15 pm - 5:15 pm in the 
FLC/Room F202 (upstairs in 
the Family Life Center) for 
bus pickup, snack, games, 
lesson, and discussion.

• �Games, Devo, & Hangout on 
Zoom from 4 pm - 5:30 pm

• ��Wednesday Night Live 
7:00 pm - 8:30 pm for 
games, lesson, &  
discussion on Zoom

Special events will  be 
announced via email,  text,  & 
social media!

To receive text message 
updates, deadlines, and 
other information on what’s 
happening in the student 
ministry text the word 
BELONG to 334-366-8400.

SUNDAYS

TUESDAYS

WEDNESDAYS

SPECIAL EVENTS

New
!

New
!

*Without notification and a signed and notarized permission form, 
students will not be allowed to ride the bus or participate in any in-person 
student ministry events or hangouts.


